
 

2nd November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Year 2 & KS2 Boys Football Session by  
Burnley FC in the Community 

Wednesdays 3.30-4.30pm starting Wednesday 15th November 2023  
 

We have received a pleasant but unexpected offer from Burnley FC in the community to run a 
Y2 and KS2 Boys Football Sessions on Wednesdays afterschool 3.30-4.30pm, starting on 
Wednesday 15th November for 4/5 weeks.  
 
This club will be free of charge and is separate to the Boys’ Sports Club on Tuesdays.  The boys 
are of course invited to do both clubs but they cannot come out of the already booked Tuesday 
club to do the Wednesday club.  
 
As the children are already in PE kit on Wednesdays they will only need outdoor trainers and 
shin pads if you already have them – please do not buy any for this club.  This club will take 
place on the school yard.  
 
Please return the slip below if your child would like to take part in this fantastic offer, by 
Monday 6th November 2023.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Elizabeth Maskell  
Headteacher  
 

Year 2 & KS2 Boys Football Session by  
Burnley FC in the Community  

Wednesdays 3.30-4.30pm starting Wednesday 15th November 2023  
 
I consent to my child _________________________ taking part in the above event.  
 
Signed ______________________________    Date _____________________________ 
 
 


